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Las Virgenes Municipal Water District Customers Continue to Receive High 
Quality Water 

The 2017 annual Water Quality report highlights the exceptional quality of the water supply delivered to homes and 
businesses throughout the region. 
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Calabasas, CA - Las Virgenes Municipal Water District (LVMWD) has released and mailed its 2017 Water Quality 
Report to homes and businesses throughout the District’s 122 square-mile service area.  The report is also available online 
at LVMWD.com/WQR. The annual publication of test results reflects the water quality analyses conducted throughout 
2017 and shows that LVMWD customers continue to receive excellent quality drinking water. State and federal law 
require that all water districts throughout California consistently provide updated test results of their drinking water 
supply to customers.    

“I’m pleased to report the water delivered to LVMWD customers meets or surpasses all state and federal drinking water 
standards”, said David Pedersen, LVMWD General Manager. “Tap water is among the most thoroughly tested products 
you purchase; it is monitored on an ongoing basis. We’re aware that some vendors are trying to sell supplemental home 
treatment systems by disparaging the quality of tap water, but LVMWD customers can enjoy water straight from the tap 
with every assurance that it’s not just safe but refreshing.”     

The publication of an annual Water Quality Report, also called a “Consumer Confidence Report,” is a state and federal 
requirement.  Because there are no local sources of drinking water, LVMWD’s water supply travels hundreds of miles and 
is thoroughly treated prior to delivery. The Metropolitan Water District of Southern California and LVMWD personnel 
perform water quality tests at numerous locations in the service area throughout the year. 

“LVMWD is proud of the water we provide to our region and the staff is constantly working to ensure this resource is 
safe, clean, and healthy 24 hours a day, 365 days a year,” said Len Polan, LVMWD Board Director. “We monitor our 
infrastructure and treatment facility with a highly skilled workforce so when you turn on your faucet, it’s going to be the 
best water you can get.”   

The Las Virgenes Municipal Water District provides potable water, wastewater treatment, recycled water and biosolids 
composting to more than 70,000 residents in the cities of Agoura Hills, Calabasas, Hidden Hills, Westlake Village, and 
unincorporated areas of western Los Angeles County. 

For more information on the LVMWD, please visit lvmwd.com and follow us on Facebook, Twitter @lvmwd and 
Instagram @LasVirgenes_MWD. 
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